WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0907

ARMED SERVICES COMMERCE, SCIENCE AND TRANSPORTATION SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON AGING

COMMITTEES:

November 8, 2010

Mr. Jerry Pierce Chairman of the Board Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation, Inc. P. O. Box 4303 Winter Park, Florida 32793-4303

Dear Mr. Pierce:

It is with great pleasure I express my full support for the Central Florida Veterans Park at Lake Nona.

Located adjacent to the new Medical Center, this park will be a welcoming site for all Veterans and their families to pay homage to those who have served our country. This park will be a lasting memorial to the more than 1,100 brave men and women from central Florida who answered the call of duty with bravery and made the ultimate sacrifice for our country.

I sincerely appreciate the dedication of the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation and commend your efforts to establish a lasting tribute to those who have given their lives to protect our freedoms and make our nation safe and secure.

Sincerely,

GEORGE S. LEMIEUX

UNITED STATES SENATOR

GSL/jmt